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TRAVELER TESTING MANDATE REPEALED 

 
Skagway, Alaska, March 19, 2021 – At its meeting of March 18, 2021, the Skagway 
Assembly adopted Resolution No. 21-07R. Effective today, March 19, 2021, the resolution 
requiring COVID-19 testing or strict social distancing is repealed; the COVID-19 testing 
requirement for travelers to Skagway is no longer in place. 
 
A separate press release will be issued regarding face covering requirements. The EOC will 
update its COVID-19 protocols accordingly and will notify the public when this is done. 

 
The full resolution can be reviewed online at www.skagway.org/COVID19. 
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